

Dear Friends,

Wolfeboro Nursery School (WNS) has been a beloved institution in our community for nearly 70 years. What started decades ago as a small cooperative nursery school has grown over the years into a well respected, sought after preschool, helping prepare local children for kindergarten and beyond.

We are currently planning our 2023 main fundraising event and would love your help! After a two year hiatus due to COVID, we brought back our Annual Father Daughter Dance (a festive evening out for girls aged preschool - sixth grade and the special gentlemen in their lives) last spring and are looking forward to making this year's event even better!

We are looking to gather product donations and gift certificates from local establishments like yours, to be auctioned off, alone or as part of a larger prize package, during our silent auction. We will happily give your business logo recognition at the event, on our website and in press releases as a generous supporter of our school.

This annual event, now celebrating its 23rd year, is a much loved tradition in our community! Boasting an average of 200 attendees, this year's theme is "Hawaiian Escape." Held in the beautiful barn at The Inn on Main there will be dinner and dessert, a beer & wine cash bar, photo booth, music and dancing, costumed guests and much more!

Please consider donating a prize for our auction. This event is critical to the Wolfeboro Nursery School's continued success in giving local children a great start! On behalf of students and families, who benefit from being a part of our school community, we thank you in advance for your consideration!

Sincerely,

Melissa Cain Carissa Dube Christy Ouellette Cara Parent Lawrel Strauch-Spera

WNS Board of Directors

Tax ID#02-0350184











WOLFEBORO NURSERY SCHOOL









As the one of the last traditional, non-profit preschools left in Wolfeboro, WNS strives to keep tuition affordable for all families, therefore it is set at a lower amount than what it actually costs to educate each child. As a result, we are tasked with bridging this gap between our school's operating costs and tuition income. With your support, we can we can uphold our mission of offering quality playbased education for both current and future students.

We also strive to maintain a successful tuition assistance program. We believe all children in our community should be given the same opportunity to benefit from the education WNS provides, not based on their family's ability to pay. Over the past five years alone, we were able to provide tuition assistance to over 20 children that otherwise wouldn't have been able to attend.

We believe children are diverse learners, who benefit from our setting which encourages creativity, questioning, risk-taking, and exploring the world around them. In our atmosphere of mutual trust and respect, the carefully planned curriculum fosters the love of learning during a child's first school experience.

Funds raised through this event, allow us to continue employing quality teachers, providing scholarships for families in need, maintaining our indoor and outdoor playspaces, inviting dance, yoga, and music teachers in to create enrichment programs and much more! Your support of our school is so appreciated!

